
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

When: 

January 18, 2022 

What will change: 

You will only need a single login and password to access CM/ECF in all NextGen courts where 
you are permitted to file, and access PACER nationwide.  You will be identified with the 
appropriate level of access in each court. 

What you need to do right now: 

• Be sure to have your own individual PACER account. 
Shared PACER accounts will no longer be usable. 

• Upgrade your PACER account, if necessary. 
Accounts created before 8/21/2014 will need an upgrade.  Visit PACER to upgrade 
today. 

• Know your current ECF e-filer login and password for the Middle District of North 
Carolina. 
Stored passwords will be lost once NextGen becomes active.  Try logging in now.  Call 
or email Kenan Sonbay at 336.332.6003 or kenan_sonbay@ncmd.uscourts.gov If you 
don’t know your login or password. 

More Information: 

https://www.ncmd.uscourts.gov/node/784 

United States District Court 

For the Middle District of North Carolina  
https://www.ncmd.uscourts.gov  

 
** We are upgrading to ** 

NextGen CM/ECF 
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